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THIS :;s EXCEEDINGLY IMPORTANT

Certain credentials are necessary to validate 
registrations. Three items are included, viz: 

Application
Transcript of Statement 
Course Card 

Where a student has not filed all three of these in 
the Registrar's Office we are unable to approve the 
registration, therefore the student comes to your 
class without the "Admit" card which is available 
through the Business Office when the account has been 
settled. 

Please, therefore, do not permit further attendance in 
any class after Saturday of this week unless you have 
in hand the "Admit" card. Just send the student to the 
Business Office for the cards. In the event he has not 
completed the three requirements the student will be 
referred to the Registrar's office for completion of the 
regular routine. 

Please remember that Saturday is being included this week, 
according to the announcement in the Faculty Bulletin of 
last week. We are running short on time in the summer term, 
particularly the first six weeks. Dean Hall urges the Sat­
urday class this week. Beginning with next Monday the classes 
will meet five days per week, (Monday through Friday). 

, . 
The Summer enrollment, for the present at least, looks 
quite encouraging with about a 10% increase over a cor­
responding period last year. More Freshmen and Sophomores are 
registering this summer. 

There will be no holidays during the summer term. No 
Faculty Bulletin will be issued unless some special item 
of news or interest comes to the front. 


